From: Alyson Wiggins

To: robert.moery@governor.arkansas.gov; Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] DENY Reg 5 Permit for C&H hog operation!!
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 1:15:39 PM

Governor Hutchinson and ADEQ),

As a resident of the great state of Arkansas, | must strongly urge you to DENY the
Reg 5 permit for the C&H hog operation located near our Buffalo National River! The
corporation should figure out how to deal with the ample leeway they have been
given already! If the increased pollution of our national treasure alone isn't enough
reason to deny this permit (it should be...the detrimental impact of this hog farm
has already been scientifically documented), please consider the economic impact to
our tourism industry....an industry that is the main source of revenue for some of
this state's poorest areas. No one wants to swim, boat, or fish in a river with HOG
WASTE. | cannot believe we citizens are even in the position to have to fight for our
beloved river in the Natural State. Please do the right thing on behalf of your citizens
(those today and those who have fought for this river for generations!) as well as for
the part of Earth that we are so lucky to call home.

Sincerely,
Alyson Reaves
479-466-4530
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